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Provider Notice 
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping Molina Complete Care (MCC) members live 
healthier lives.  

This is a reminder that on October 1, 2019, MCC stopped accepting weekly and monthly span 
billing for Crisis Stabilization, Intensive Community Treatment, Intensive In-Home Services, 
Mental Health Skill-building Services, Psychosocial Rehabilitation Services, and Therapeutic 
Day Treatment. We continue to allow daily span billing for these services. 

 MCC CMHRS Span Billing 
Allowances (Effective 10/1/2019) 

Service Type Daily Weekly Monthly 

Crisis Stabilization √ X X 

Intensive Community Treatment (ICT) √ X X 

Intensive In-Home Services (IIH) √ X X 

Mental Health Skill-Building Services 
(MHSS) 

√ X X 

Psychosocial Rehabilitation Services √ X X 

Therapeutic Day Treatment √ X X 

 

We made this change to improve our ability to track and trend service utilization data. By 
analyzing this data, we can find new ways to improve care for our members. This change also 
makes our claim data cleaner, allowing for faster claim issue resolution for affected services.  

If you have questions or concerns about this change, please contact us at MCCVA-
Provider@molinahealthcare.com. 
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